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Update: False Allegations Regarding Public Works

It has come to my attention that there has been an allegation that there was a mass walkout in the public works department, as well as additional allegations that a public works employee was fired from the City of Millersville. There was a single public works employee who turned in a letter of resignation. The employee in question gave his verbal notice on the evening of Tuesday, February 20, 2024. On the morning of Wednesday, February 21, 2024 this same employee turned in a formal letter of resignation without two-weeks notice, effective immediately. A replacement has been interviewed and hired for this position.

Tina Tobin 
Interim City Manager
City of Millersville
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